
THE TEXAS OBSERVER 600 WEST 7 AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701 512/477-0746

October 31, 1979

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

We want to invite you to write a comment or an
essay, informal and personal, for the Observer's 25th
anniversary edition on "The Next 25."

What we are striving for is a collective inquiry
into what we should expect, hope for, and work for in
the next 25 years -- in Texas, in the United States, and
in the Observer. We enclose a description of the theme.

But we do not mean to circumscribe what you might
want to say. You are a special person in the Observer
community, and above all we want to hear from you as
we end our first 25 years and begin the next 25.

Please do not feel you have to "make a production"
of it -- just sit down and write us what is in your mind.
We will be honored to have you do this, if you can.

Best,
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Co-Editors, The 25th Anniversary Issue
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